
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parish of the Sacred Heart and Saint Margaret Mary, Aston 

Parish Priest: Mgr. Timothy Menezes 
Telephone (0121) 230 6211 

Email sacredheart.bham@rcaob.org.uk   Parish Website: www.sacredheartaston.com 
Welcome to the Sacred Heart & St. Margaret Mary Catholic Church. If you are visiting 
us for the first time we wish to welcome you and your family and hope that you enjoy 
your visit. 

Prayers for those who have died:  
Billy De La Cruz, Terry Winnal, Christina Jones, 
Mgr George Hay, Anne-Marie Alcide, Anthony 
Abalum, Robert Shine Jnr. 
 
Prayers for members of our parish community 
who are sick or housebound:  
Andy Walsh, Bernadette Harnett, Clem Murray, 
Julie Bartram, Mary Cartridge,  Margaret 
Armstrong, John Pender, David Harnett, Edward 
Jones, Robert Shine Snr., Margaret Delaney,  
Desmond Bernard, Amanda Checkley, Shirley 
Atkinson, Raymond Maddix 
 

Deacon Ambrose will be ordained to the 
priesthood on Saturday 13th July in 
Portsmouth.  If you would like to attend 
this very special occasion transport has 
been arranged – (cost of travel, times for 
departure and return are to be confirmed) 
please sign the list at the back of the 
church.  

 

Church Garden - Can you spare some time?  It does not have to be a permanent 

commitment – a little help goes a long way to keep our Church garden looking neat and 

tidy. The only qualification you need is enthusiasm! If you can pop in and help for an 

hour or so, please speak to Teresa or Marie. 

From the weekend of 6th July, we shall all gather for one parish weekend Mass at 
10.15 on Sunday morning. 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School First Holy Communions will be celebrated at our 
10.15am Mass on Sunday 9th June. 

 

Mass Times & Intentions 
 
Solemnity of Corpus Christi (Year B) 
 
Saturday 1st June 12.30pm – Harnett & 
Bell Families 
 
Sunday 2nd June10.15am - Daniel Joicey 

 
No School Mass Wednesday 5th June 
 

Friday 7th June at 9.30am - PARISH FEAST 
OF THE SACRED HEART 

 
Tenth Sunday in Ordinary time (Year B) 
 
Saturday 8th June – Ann & Dennis Griffiths 
& Family 
 
Sunday 9th June – Christina Jones (R.I.P) 

 
Collection 25th/26th May 
Offertory    £264.57 
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Tea and Talk will be meeting this Tuesday 4th June 12.00 – 2.00 in the presbytery. We 
meet to have fun, (light refreshments are available), and it is a wonderful opportunity for 
people to get together and enjoy each other’s company in an informal atmosphere. 
Many people find it hard to come on their own to meet strangers but we are always glad 
to see new faces. Strangers become friends very quickly. If you would like to come 
along, just turn up on a Tuesday.   
 
 
Message from Father Tim …………………… 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 

For the next two weekends, as a parish, our focus is the Eucharist: the high point of 

our week. The Eucharist is the summit of all of our personal prayer during the week.  

It is also the source of all of the blessings in our week ahead. 

Today we celebrate the great Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ. Next Sunday 

at 10.15am Mass we shall celebrate the First Holy Communions for children from 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School and for children who have been prepared in 

our parish. 

Best wishes and prayers, 

Fr Tim  
 
Oscott Action for Justice and Peace (OAJP) are planning to do a walking pilgrimage 

from the Oscott college to Lichfield Cathedral to raise money for local and national 
Catholic Charities. This will take place on the 12th of June. Below is the link to the 
JustGiving page so that any parishioners who wish to make a donation can do so.  
Crowdfunding to Local and national Catholic Charities who support those in need such 
as the poor, the hungry and the homeless. on JustGiving 

 

 

Please take this newsletter home with you 
Catholic Archdiocese of Birmingham - Registered Charity No. 234216 

Who to contact 
The Parish operates in accordance 
with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance 
and the National and Archdioceses 
policies & procedures at all times. Our 
Parish Safeguarding Representative is 
Teresa O’Gorman. She can be 
contacted at: 
sg.sacredheart.bham@rcaob.org.uk or 
alternatively the Diocesan 
Safeguarding team can be contacted 
on 0121 230 6240 
safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you 
have any concern. 

 
Safeguarding Representatives: 
Teresa O’Gorman 07585 907706  
Sheila McKernan 0121 344 3028 
 
Health & Safety Representative: 
Marie Armstrong 07818 426891 
 

 
 

 

June and July Mass Intentions 

 
Saturday 15th June – Tom Murphy 
Sunday 16th June – Anne Power 
Saturday 22nd June – Mitchell & Green 
Families 
Sunday 23rd June – Marion Jones 
Saturday 29th June – Kathleen & Gabriel 
Brady 
Sunday 30th June – Anthony Abalum 
 
Sunday 7th July – Dennis Seery (Anniv) 
Sunday 14th July – Marion Jones 
         John Mullen (Anniv) 
Sunday 21st July – Joseph (Joe) Greene  
Sunday 28th July -  David & Hugh Green 

(Int) 
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